
 

Mr Paul Chan, Financial Secretary of the Government of the HKSAR flanked by Ms Jacqueline 
Shek, Chairman of HKTA (left) and Ms Lau Ka Shi, Vice Chairman of HKTA (right) at the HKTA 
Conference that was held on the afternoon of 22 October 2019. 

 

 

(From left to right) Miss Ruth Kung, Chief Executive of HKSI Institute; Ms Jacqueline Shek, 
Chairman of HKTA; Mr James Lau, Secretary for Financial Services and the Treasury of the 
Government of the HKSAR; Ms Katherine Ng, Chairman of HKSI Institute; Ms Lau Ka Shi, 
Vice Chairman of HKTA; and Ms Carolyn Butler, Chairman of the Education Subcommittee of 
HKTA at the presentation ceremony on 22 October 2019. 


